
Town of Peacham 

 

 

Development Review Board 

 

The DRB held three public hearings in 2021. 

1. In February, Gary and Marg Swenson’s application to subdivide their property at 5112 

Mack Mountain Road was approved. 

2. In March, an application submitted by Peacham Children’s Center, Inc. for a change of use and a 

change to the septic system for the Olde Meeting House at 56 church Street was approved with 

several conditions. 

3. In October, Barbara Headline and David Teagarden’s application to reduce the required side yard 

setback from 25 feet to 22 feet on the north side of their camp property at 1536 Peacham Pond 

Road was approved. 

 

There are two hearings scheduled for January 2022.  
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